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Hello Shelly,

 

I could not get the link to work to provide a comment. I live in Mountain Valley full time and love using the North

Star preserve year round. It used to be quiet but clearly people have discovered stillwater and we have to live

with it. My 2 cents is that the tour operators that rent SUPs should charge their customers a fee like $5 that is

paid to you to build the parking and pay for the monitoring by your office. I believe the raft operators have to pay

a licensing fee for slaughterhouse and since they are making money off of a public resource and they can easily

pass the fee off to their customers in the rental fee this should be done to fund the increased use of the area.

 

Thank you,

 

David

 

David C. Mitchell


